

<p>Parent Partnership details, including parent reps and Constitution to be given to S Low to upload.</p> <p>Showbie Improvements in communication on this platform have been noted for some year groups, but not all. Further discussions are required with the full teaching staff to continue to move forward with this programme. A training session would be helpful for parents.</p> <p>Review on Reporting – not discussed Parents would like to know a basic structure of learning and have some understanding of where their child is currently/aiming for. The Curriculum for Excellence is not a readable or helpful reference book and is designed for teachers. Hopefully a more consistent learning pathway will come from SBC in the future, however some basic explanation would be appreciated sooner.</p> <p>Update on application from school for extra funding for Additional Needs Assistants– not discussed No applications made. Possible additional funding may come from Pupil Equity Fund</p>	<p>JL</p>
<p>AOB:</p> <p>Members needed for working group on respectful relationships and anti bullying policy These policies have been updated by SBC and now needs to be personalised to St Ronan’s. Beth has agreed to work with Jan on developing this. Another volunteer is required. PP to ask year subgroups.</p> <p>Position on nursery places to be made clear Parents require clarification on flexibility on their child’s hours. A clear and consistent message needs to come from the nursery. JL to discuss with Early Years Officer.</p> <p>School Trips There are now a few in the pipeline, including a trip to The Great Tapestry of Scotland and also to the birth place of David Livingstone. We should make the most of all the interesting places nearby and reach out to local businesses. Field trips to other woodlands etc.</p> <p>School Playground/Garden tidy-up/Edible Garden A request went out in the newsletter to ask for volunteers for a general tidy up. Date to be confirmed.</p> <p>Wild Meadow Project JP has requested a site visit from Nature Scotland. Project not likely to start until March/April (warmer weather). Further discussions required as to which year groups would be best suited to get involved.</p> <p>Group Emails A request for certain emails to only be sent to relevant parties. JK commented on confusion for payments of upcoming trip.</p> <p>P6 Fundraising Projects SR suggested that the current P6s could start brainstorming and fundraising for their P7 hoodies.</p> <p>Safe route to school It was noted that the markings for road crossings are almost invisible and are therefore dangerous. JL has been in touch with Karen McGrath and JP is happy to follow this up.</p>	<p style="text-align: center; vertical-align: middle;">JL</p> <p style="text-align: center; vertical-align: middle;">JL</p> <p style="text-align: center; vertical-align: middle;">JP</p> <p style="text-align: center; vertical-align: middle;">JL</p> <p style="text-align: center; vertical-align: middle;">SR</p>

		JL / JP
DATE AND TIME OF NEXT MEETINGS	7pm Tuesday 12 th March	KM
Following meeting dates TBC	Wed 8 th May & Wed 19 th June	